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March 12, 2021  
 
Mirta Martin, PhD 
President 
Fairmont State University 
222 Hardway Hall 
1201 Locust Avenue 
Fairmont, WV 26554 
 
Dear President Martin: 
 
At their February 2021 meeting, the directors of the National Architectural Accrediting Board 
(NAAB) reviewed the Visiting Team Report (VTR) for Fairmont State University. 
 
On behalf of the Board, it gives me great pleasure to inform you that the Master of 
Architecture degree program was granted continuation of candidacy. The next visit for either 
initial accreditation or continuation of candidacy is scheduled for 2022. This visit will be 
conducted under the provisions of the NAAB 2020 Conditions for Accreditation and Section 5 
of the 2020 NAAB Procedures for Accreditation. The program must achieve initial 
accreditation by 2024. 
 
Please be reminded that continuing candidacy is predicated on submission of Annual 
Statistical Reports, as well as public dissemination of both the Architecture Program Report 
and the VTR. These documents must be made public electronically in their entirety. Please 
see Condition II.4.4 of the 2014 Conditions for Accreditation and Section 5 of the 2015 
Procedures for Accreditation. 
 
Listed below are the required program documents and due dates: 
 

Document Due 
 

Date Due 

Annual Statistical Report  November 30, 2021 
Architecture Program Report March 1, 2022 

 
 
On behalf of the NAAB and the visiting team, thank you for your support of accreditation in 
architectural education. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 

Marilys Nepomechie, FAIA, DPACSA, NCARB 
President 
 
cc:   Kirk Morphew, AIA, Director 
 Nestor Infanzon, FAIA, Team Chair 

https://www.naab.org/wp-content/uploads/2020-NAAB-Conditions-for-Accreditation.pdf
https://www.naab.org/wp-content/uploads/2020-NAAB-Procedures-for-Accreditation.pdf

